
 

 

Michael Sheehan, CSI 

Review of January 2019 Minutes: 

We met at Willikers on January 8​th​. Here are a few highlights: 

● Terri brought us up to speed on the Dynamic Chapter Program, 
specifically about changing Program names to achieve a better 
“hook” in order to catch the attention of potential guests. Frequent 
Program reminders were also encouraged. We should also be grading 
our performance after each Program in order to learn from successes 
and failures.  

● Mike L and Mike S recorded a radio show that aired on WTAG and 
WSRS in Worcester. It was a 30 minute spot that featured what 
WCCSI is all about and how we give back to the community. 

● Our January Program, Code Jeopardy with Don Cherry was well 
attended (about20) and a lot of fun.  

● Looking ahead, we will discuss the challenges of working on historic 
buildings in February with Sue Arena and Deb Packard; cover the 
procedures of residential building permits with Patty Sheehan in 
March, Building Inspector from Shrewsbury;  and in April we will visit 
the WPI Burn Lab with Craig Boucher, Monocot Fireproofing. 

● Terri, Marty and Roland continue to provide us with the monthly 
newsletter. 

● Jackie and Mike H continue to improve the Website, and we have 
Facebook notifications going out to people who have “liked” our 
page.  

● New Members Mick Albro and Roger Malboeuf joined in January and 
our next BOD Meeting is 2/5/19  

 


